
 
 

Another busy week has flown by here at Welburn Hall as the we settle further into our 

curricular activities. ‘Out and About’ sessions have fast become a favourite giving the 

children a chance to relax in the open, fill their lungs with fresh air, smell the freshly 

cut grass and catch up on that long-awaited Vitamin D! 

#SunshineMakesUsHappy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our older pupils are enjoying being back at York College on their 

Construction and Catering courses and found the Stonemasonry class extremely 

interesting this week. They have done particularly well with their independent living 

writing down recipe ideas, creating a shopping list, purchasing the food and cooking. 

Well done! 
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SEMH group have been learning

can save our planet. They have each created a poster or some artwork

We are pleased to announce that we will be working alongside the 

Community Charity and will be holding fundraisers to help them with their amazing work. We 

will inform you of any f

The HHCC are currently asking for stories, photographs and anecdotes about life in lockdown for 

their 'Focus on The Good' book which will be available to purchase later in the year.

If you feel that you have anything that may be worth sharing then please contact Kim on 

admin@welburn-

Entries are to be sent to

It would be wonderful if we could get our school children involved in such a good cause!

been learning about Earth Day and came up with some great ideas on how we 

can save our planet. They have each created a poster or some artwork which is both vibrant and 

informative. Fabulous job! 

 

We are pleased to announce that we will be working alongside the Harrogate Hospital & 

and will be holding fundraisers to help them with their amazing work. We 

will inform you of any fundraising events that we will be holding in due course.

The HHCC are currently asking for stories, photographs and anecdotes about life in lockdown for 

their 'Focus on The Good' book which will be available to purchase later in the year.

you have anything that may be worth sharing then please contact Kim on 

-hall.n-yorks.sch.ukto request a submission form.

Entries are to be sent to hdft.hhcc@nhs.net by April 30th.

It would be wonderful if we could get our school children involved in such a good cause!
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Sunflower Growing Competition

Look out for the competition letters and envelopes of sunflower seeds

Please grow them over the Summer and send in the measurement of your 

 s

Bonus prize for the person who grows 

*Summer 2021 Garden Party
Traditionally we would hold Welburn

We have decided to make the decision to postpone the party this year due to 

uncertainties in the lifting of government restrictions. 

with it and discussions are being held

If you have any ideas that you would like to put forward then please do let us know. 

More information will follow when we know more

 

 

 

Sunflower Growing Competition

Look out for the competition letters and envelopes of sunflower seeds

 being sent home this week 

Please grow them over the Summer and send in the measurement of your 

sunflower after the Summer holiday 

Bonus prize for the person who grows red sunflowers 

 

 

Summer 2021 Garden Party *
Traditionally we would hold Welburn Hall’s Summer Garden / Leavers Party on the first 

Saturday in July. 

We have decided to make the decision to postpone the party this year due to 

uncertainties in the lifting of government restrictions. We would love

with it and discussions are being held in our HSA to prepare,but at a later date

there are any furtherdelays.  

If you have any ideas that you would like to put forward then please do let us know. 

More information will follow when we know more so watch this space…

 

AUTISMAWARENESSmonth started
and we have some zoom sessions
find interesting. 
 
Paul Isaacs will be hosting on the
of the Month from 10.45amuntil
 
Please use the same link for each
 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIkc
qtpjwtHdKhlNjd6tHJPSTxsQwupJ
  
Autism and The System of Sensing
  
Autism and Asperger's "Fruit Salads"
the Differences? - 22 June 

 

Look out for the competition letters and envelopes of sunflower seeds  

Please grow them over the Summer and send in the measurement of your  

 

* 
Hall’s Summer Garden / Leavers Party on the first 

We have decided to make the decision to postpone the party this year due to 

would love to still go ahead 

but at a later date,in case 

If you have any ideas that you would like to put forward then please do let us know. 

atch this space… 

started in April 
sessions that you may 

the third Tuesday 
10.45amuntil 11.30am 

each session. 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIkc-
qtpjwtHdKhlNjd6tHJPSTxsQwupJ-9 

Sensing - 18 May 

Salads" What are 



 

 

!!Please could we remind parents to check their children’s hair regularly as wehave 

noticed a breakout in one of the classrooms in the main school!! 

If you require any assistance with checking your child’s hair or guidance about the best 

treatment please contact our school nurse / medical team who will be happy to help.  

 



Thank you and have a wonderful weekend! 

  


